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Comments: I am a resident of Point Agassiz, which is next to the area of this proposed timber sale. I am definitely

in favor of harvesting this timber. This area has been managed by the F.S. with the intent to log since the area

was originally logged. These second growth trees are ready to be harvested. And this would also help create

more browse for our moose and deer population. I would like to add that I personally would prefer a larger

logging operation get the bid, as I feel they would be able to do the harvesting in a more timely manner to lessen

the impact on the locals, visitors and the wildlife in the area. I would also like whomever would get this bid, to

agree to doing their best to keep access between Point Agassiz, Muddy River and Thomas Bay open to allow

travel to and from vessels moored in Thomas Bay and residences. Also there is a working gravel pit in the area

that would need access as well.  I feel this timber harvest would be a great benefit to the area and sincerely hope

is goes through.


